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Dear Parents,
 
We are looking forward to having your child in our classrooms next year. If possible we are asking that you provide a few supplies for next year. 

· Pencils
· Headphones or earbuds 
· Glue sticks
·  Dry erase markers - for classroom use
· Crayons (optional)
· Markers (optional)
· Colored pencils (optional)
· Multiplication Flashcards  (for home use)

[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]The following items would be appreciated for use in the classroom. 

· Tissues…we always need tissues
· Cleaning wipes  
· Paper Towels



Thank you,
Mrs. Baer (Room 013)
Mrs. Doucette (Room 014)
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